
Seneschal ­
War of the Wings is cancelled•
We need a chronicler•
Need articles for new E&E•
Need bids for 12th night•
Need spring crown bids•
Need spring Coronation bids•
Officers, please send legal names and contact information to Chronicler email address for E&E regnum•
Officers, please write up a few paragraphs each month about what you've got going on in your area.•
E&E information must be to Kale by September 24th.•

Reminder: check https://atlantia.sca.org/reopening­atlantia/ for current re­opening guidelines. 

Per the most recent guideilnes: 
Good evening (2021­08­05),
I know you are all aware of the surging Covid­19 rates in our states. Effective 
immediately – masks are required indoors for all activities and events for all attendees, 
regardless of vaccination status, over age 2. Masks are required outdoors whenever 
required by the CDC, venue, state or local requirements. All individuals wearing 
facemasks should do so correctly, covering the mouth and nose. While the SCA will not 
require proof of vaccination to attend, unvaccinated persons are on their honor to wear 
masks in accordance to SCA, Atlantia and CDC guidelines. Further guidance will be 
published in the next week regarding other restrictions. Please direct any questions to 
my office.
Duchess Simone (Sarah Toich)
Seneschal, Kingdom of Atlantia
seneschal@atlantia.sca.org
From <https://atlantia.sca.org/reopening­atlantia/> 

Attendees
Kale*
Alys*
Alonzo*
Laura
Julie
Aldemere*
Rinn
David Huss*
Torbjorn
Phoebe
Drynnith
Renard*
Agatha*
Genevote

September 2021 Business meeting
Thursday, September 9, 2021 7:33 PM



Kat Fernley*
Helena*

Baronage
Sacred Stone was fun•
Next Event Battle on the Bay•
Wolfswood was good•
Garbed Fighter Practice was good•
Need Award Recommendations•
Doing good on largess, will still accept more donations•
Need to put together a basket for Gracie & John•
Crown upcoming, will put together a basket for that and coronation•
Need bids for Ice Castles•

A&S
Continues•
Fall university is coming up on the 18th and 19th of september•
15th is last day to register for classes•
Genevote to be deputy•
Meetings have moved to once a month (Monday of business meeting week). Last one was on the 6th. •

Chatelaine
Canton practice: 3 new people, possibly 4•
Most from our demo at wolfswood & friends•
Several interested families at practice in the park this past week•
Weekened of March 14th ­ Davinci con in lexington•

Exchequer
No change•
Still with $10989.71•
Waiting for bids •
Got with Kingdom to get books straight, we are good to go now. •

Knight's Marshal
Fighter practice continues (Thursdays in Roanoke & Mondays in Seven Hills)•

Webminister
Website •
Chatelaine information has been updated•
Chatelain email forwarding has been transferred to Agatha•
Will need to set up chronicler email•

Seven Hills
Official practices on Monday nights•
Wolfwoods faire practice was good•
Met several new people, their Excellencies attended•
Garbed fighter practice labor day @ local park

A fair bit of interest from families and some good pictures○
•

Done all the paperwork on our end to get Alli on the signature cards as new canton exchequer. Bank is 
sending signature card around for signatures. 

•

Wolf Hills
No activity. •



A few newcomers (they made it to Sacred Stone Baronial Birthday)•

New Business:
Phoebe to be in town starting January 30th

Next business meeting: October 14th, 7:30 pm, on Zoom


